
Winter wonderland  

 

W/C 4/1/21 

Hello everyone, 

We will all miss the children over the coming weeks but we have lots of exciting activities planned 

and will be putting the activities and videos on our home learning pages weekly. 

We will available on the preschool emails if you need any further support or to touch base, we look 

forward to hearing and seeing what you are getting up to over the coming weeks. 

We will send out a weekly challenge as a way to share the things you are doing at home and to stay 

in touch. We will hope fully see you soon. 

Take care and stay safe, 

Mrs Morrell, Mrs Cruse, Miss Sandford and Mrs Spence. 

 

Just a quick Hello to the children. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lraX0rbGYoY&feature=youtu.be 
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